
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

        February 25, 2019 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

On February 15, 2019, we received your FOIL requests regarding oversight hearings of New 

York’s district attorneys, the Commission on Judicial Conduct, and the New York State Attorney 

General.  

 

Transcripts of public hearings may be accessed on our website at: 

https://nyassembly.gov/av/hearings/. Budget hearings are a tool that the legislature uses not only 

to determine future budgetary needs for entities but also to conduct oversight questioning. Those 

hearings are available and may provide the information that you are looking for. The State 

Library also has transcripts of Assembly hearings going back much further than the current 

Assembly website at: http://www.nysl.nysed.gov/.  

 

Additionally, the Legislative Library has transcripts of two hearings that would be responsive to 

your specific requests. On September 22, 1987, the Judiciary Committee held a hearing on the 

Commission on Judicial Conduct. On October 29, 1987, the Judiciary Subcommittee on Court 

Structure held a hearing on attorney conduct, attorney discipline, and proposed sanctions. The 

transcripts of each of these hearings are approximately 500 pages. The estimated cost to copy 

these transcripts would be $250. 

 

We have not found any further responsive documents to your request. If we find any documents 

in the future, we will forward those to you promptly. 

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 
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